
 

                  
 
 

                              LIFE MEMBER’S REPORT 

 

December 5, 2015 PCSA AGM 
 
As a life member, my position on the executive is to advise, recommend and support the Club 
as best I can. 
 
As I see it, our executive are extremely hard working, dedicated members.   It is amazing to 
me the commitment of each of them week after week, month after month.  Well done all. 
 
Our coaching staff continue to improve the quality of our players as well as advancing 
coaching levels.  Again, well done all. 
 
As a life member, some of my interests include:  
 

- Club historian.  I have been making scrapbooks for each year since 1980.   
- Observe youth and senior training and games and report progress or problems as 

required 
- Assist coaches in Spring training exhibition games 
- Assist our facility director, Geoff Heale each time he requires supervision (ha ha) 
- Club liaison with Forster family re:  Mark Forster Tournament 
- My favourite duty on behalf of the club is to acquire gifts for children in hospital and 

YWCA women’s shelter – teddy bears, dolls etc. – each year we donate approximately 
3 or 4 large boxes containing 80-90 gifts each 

 
Some things I would like to see happen include: 

- A minimum of three new executive members 
- Publicity sponsorship director at large to organize and/or assist in club functions i.e. 

Pink at the pitch 
- Earlier senior game kick-offs – earlier year games were played weekend afternoons 

and/or at 7pm, which was early enough for ball boys, ball girls, halftime events, more 
spectators, canteen users etc. etc. 

 

Merry Christmas to All and a Happy, Healthy, Successful New Year! 
 
       

YOURS IN SOCCER, 

 

Coach Marv 

PETERBOROUGH CITY SOCCER ASSOCIATION 


